L

41 Cannonbrook Park

Lucan

Ref: SD22A/0445

[ strongly object to the building of the mast at Esker House. | have concerns about the proposed
location which is very close to several residential areas. | am also concerned about the potential
health implications this could have for those living in the area. The proposal also states that the mast
will not be visible with the trees on the site. This is not the case as the mast will be 24 meters high
and the trees will only be in full bloom for part of the year. Esker House is also an historic protected
site and this mast should not be built in this location. 1 also helped collect over 120 signatures which
have already been submitted to the council.

Helen Hughes



An Rannég-Talamnhisaide, Pleandla agus-lompair
‘L;and Use, Planning & Transportation Department

Telephone: 01 4149000 Fax: 01 4149104 Email: planningdept@sdublincoco.i

Baile Atha Cliath 24, D24YNN5

Ms. Helen Hughes .

41, Cannonbrook Park

Luecan

Co. Dublin

K78 Y1X5

Date: 16-May-2023

Dear Sir/Madam,

Register Ref: SD22A/0445

Development: Erect a 24 meter high lattice telecommunications support structure
together with antennae, dishes and associated telecommunications
equipment, all enclosed in security fencing; The proposed development is
located within the curtilage of a Protected Structure.

Location: Esker House, Esker Road, Esker, Co. Dublin

Applicant: Vantage Towers Ltd

Application Type: Permission

Date Rec’d: (02-May-2023

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your submission in connection with Significant Additional
Information for the above planning application. The appropriate fee of €20.00 has been paid and
your submission is in accordance with the appropriate provisions of the Planning and
Development Regulations 2001(as amended). The contents of your submission will be brought
to the attention of the Planning Officer during the course of consideration of this application.

This is an important document. You will be required to produce this document to An Bord
Pleanala if you wish to appeal the decision of the Council when it is made. You will be informed
of the decision in due course. Please be advised that all current applications are available for
inspection at the public counter and on the Council’s Website, www.sdublincoco.ie.

You may wish to avail of the Planning Departments email notification system on our website.
When in the Planning Applications part of the Council website, www.sdublincoco.ie, and when
viewing an application on which a decision has not been made, you can input your email address
into the box named “Netify me of changes” and click on “Subscribe”. You should automatically
receive an email notification when the decision is made. Please ensure that you submit a valid
email address.

Please note: If you make a submission in respect of a planning application, the Council is
obliged to make that document publicly available for inspection as soon as possible after receipt.
Submissions are made available on the planning file at the Planning Department’s public counter
and with the exception of those of a personal nature, are also published on the Council’s website
along with the full contents of a planning application.

Yours faithfully,

A ?fow‘/éz
for Senior Planner
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